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Meeting #709 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

September 24, 2024 

 

Security 

ITEM 8b 
 

Speed Bumps Proposed Locations 
 

It was discussed at the last Board meeting that in addition to replacing all the old rubber speed 
bumps with new asphalt bumps, the plan was to also add two new locations:  35067 and 35361.  
In considering homeowner comments, the District has decided to exclude the speed bump at 
35361 for now while Security monitors and collects speed data in that stretch of the road to 
assess the need for additional speed control. 
 
In summary, all the old rubber speed bumps (engineers call them ‘speed cushions’) will be 
removed and replaced with more permanent asphalt speed bumps of identical design plus one 
new location just to the south of 35067 Beach Road, adjacent to the District’s vacant lot. 
 
 

 

 

ITEM 8c 

 
Proposed Sale of District Police Vehicle 

 
The 2008 Toyota Tacoma pickup is being prepared for sale.  All lettering and logos have been 
removed, staff has sent out email notices to several security companies in hopes of selling the 
light bar and two-way radio, as that equipment is only one year old, and it looks like the District 
has a buyer once the police equipment has been removed. 
 
Proceeds from the sale will go back into the District’s Reserve account. 

 
 
 
 

 

 


